Public Relations Report for October 17, 2010
Organization
The Public Relations committee has not held a formal meeting since May 2010, which was in preparation for the June 2010 concert.  As a result, many items need to be addressed in terms of personnel, assigned tasks, master planning, and a specific meeting time and place.  It will be suggested to all PR members that a specific day and week of each month be set aside for the purpose of meeting and planning (i.e. the Board meets the third Sunday of every month at 6 p.m.).  
Media List
While considerable headway has been made over the past year in regards to the master media list, there are a lot of contacts that either no longer exist, have incorrect information, or have changed addresses.  There is also a good deal of overlap between the media list and our mailing list within Musetta.  It will be the PR committee’s goal over the next two months to streamline the media list with the mailing list so that the two work in collaboration with one another.  We will work closely with Terry in order to make this happen.  Reassignments will also need to occur in terms of the people on PR making direct contact with our media sponsors, as there has been considerable change within the committee in terms of personnel serving.  
Publicity and Press Releases
· A full-color advertisement was placed in the “In Central Pennsylvania” magazine, sponsored by the Patriot-News Corporation.  This went out in late September to over 25,000 high-end newspaper subscribers and was on sale at newsstands.  The advertisement included all of our 2010-11 concert season with dates and locations.  It also included a master calendar that provided snippets of each concert.  We also will receive a free advertisement in the GO! section of the Patriot-News in late November for our Continued Christmas Capers concert.  Kevin will work with Paula Norman at the Patriot-News to see this placement.
· Kevin has also secured a free advertisement with the Patriot-News that will highlight our Continued Christmas Capers concert in December.  The ad will be a part of the Go Shop, a magazine that will be published on November 21 in the Sunday Patriot-News highlighting all the major Christmas events happening in the Susquehanna Valley.
· Frank Pizzoli was also contacted in late September to see about placement of an advertisement/article for HMC in the next Central Voice publication.  The October 3rd deadline was met and a press release, photo and detailed 2010-11 concert schedule was sent to Frank.  This will be publicized in the November/December issue of Central Voice.  Kevin has also secured the working deadline schedule of this publication so as to guarantee HMC gets publicized within the newspaper.
· The PR committee is now in receipt of the image release for HMC members.  All members haven given unconditional release for photos except for four members.  Any publicity photos which include these members will not be publicized until the members are contacted first.
HMC Public Relations Committee Report
October 12, 2010

Page 1

